Fay Humpherson

Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] Re: Invalid notification for case SDNP/24/00255/ADV

From: Philippa McCulloug i

Sent: 31 January 2024 09:18
To: deplanning <dcplanning@chichester.gov.uk>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Re: Invalid notification for case SDNP/24/00255/ADV

This Message originated outside your organization.

Dear CDC Planning

Apologies for any confusion with our planning application - | did try to clarify by email to Lydia at CDC.
To clarify points 2 & 3:

2: Yes that is correct.

3: The document referring to 5 signs is the correct one which correlates to the 5 signs listed in point 2.
We will send the revised plan requested in point 1 as soon as possible.

Kind regards

Philippa McCullough

>0n 29 Jan 2024, at 16:19, dcplanning@chichester.gov.uk wrote:

>

> Dear Sir/Madam,

>

> Please see the attached letter relating to your application. This document is in PDF Format and we ask that you
contact us by return email should you have difficulties opening the file.
>

>

> Best wishes

> Chichester District Council

> Dcplanning@chichester.gov.uk

>

> For and on behalf of South Downs National Park Authority
><ufm3_1st_Invalid_letter_- 21 daysn.pdf>

LEGAL DISCLAIMER

Communications on or through Chichester District Council's computer systems may be monitored or recorded to
secure effective system operation and for other lawful purposes.



